
School Closure - Thursday 16th March. 
 
Kia ora koutou katoa 
 
Please be informed that Bruce McLaren Intermediate School will be closed on 
Thursday, 16th March due to industrial action taken by teachers across 
Aotearoa/New Zealand. 
 
It is hoped that there is a resolution before Thursday, 16th March and the nationwide 
strike is called off. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 


